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Port of Bilbao Strikes- Update 
 
 
 

Dear customer, 

 

Further to our recent updates regarding the ongoing industrial action in the Port of Bilbao, we are pleased 
to advise the negotiations between the Dockers Union and Terminal operators have resumed and as a 
consequence of same the Dockers Union have agreed to cancel the strike with immediate effect. 

We are preparing a plan to re-establish our services into and out of Bilbao however owing to the ongoing 
adverse weather conditions we do not expect to have all services reintroduced until start of week 51.  

Whilst vessel and rail services are phasing back into Bilbao we will continue to run with part of our 
contingency plan in order to ensure no further delays to customers supply chains. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and patience these past weeks and 
we look forward to providing you the highest level of service going forward. 

 

 
Kind regards 

Plexus Freight 


